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 Enquiries: Leanne Reid, 6364 7028 
 
 
Mr Anthony Vuleta 
Chief Executive Officer 
Town of Victoria Park 
admin@vicpark.wa.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Vuleta 

TOWN OF VICTORIA PARK WASTE LOCAL LAW 2022 
 
Thank you for the correspondence dated 5 July 2022 requesting consent to the Town 
of Victoria Park Waste Local Law 2022.  
 
I confirm that I consent to the Town of Victoria Park Waste Local Law 2022 and 
accordingly have signed and enclosed two copies of the Local Law.  
 
My decision to provide consent to the making of the Local Law is based on policy 
considerations and the responsibility for ensuring that the Local Law is within power 
rests with the Local Government.  
 
I request that you provide the Minister for Environment, the Minister for Local 
Government and me with a copy of the Waste Local Law as gazetted.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Andrews 
DIRECTOR GENERAL 
 
21 July 2021 
 
Enc: Two copies - Town of Victoria Park Waste Local Law 2022 
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